

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter





2nd May 2025

Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith



Message from Miss Glassbrook:

We have had a great week in school. On Monday, Dr Bike visited as part of Road Safety day to help fix some of your bikes. This week we have been discussing the importance of road safety with the children.

Children throughout school have produced some amazing writing this week. Reception have been writing super sentences all about worms, YI have written wonderful sentences about Paddington and his adventures and in Y2 they have been writing stories linked to The Goggle-Eyed Goats text.

I hope you all enjoy the bank holiday weekend and we will see you back at school on Tuesday 6^{th} May.

'My God is my strength in who I trust.' Psalm 18:2

Perseverance is our current school value

Ladybirds: Alexander Honeybees: Dekota

Butterflies: Charlie

Owls: Jack

Kingfishers: Veronika

Dragonflies: Daniel

Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Morgan Honeybees: Evie

Butterflies: William

Owls: Kingsley

Kingfishers: Georgie-Leigh

Dragonflies: Winter

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 95%

Honeybees: 98%

Owls: 96%

Butterflies: 99%

Kingfishers: 88%

Dragonflies: 97%

Best Class of the week is:

Butterflies

Star Writers of the month:

Ladybirds: Connie Honeybees: Grayson Butterflies: Amelia

Owls: Sophia

Kingfishers: Emily Dragonflies: Niamh

Dates for the diary

Wednesday 7th May 9:00 - 9:15 - Parent/Carer session led by a Life Education Educator. Please see Dojo message for more information.

Thursday 8th May - Year 2 Trip to Brockholes. This is available to make consent and payment.

Friday 9th May - VE Day Celebrations - Come to school wearing red, white or blue

Wednesday 14th May - Worship at Church with Katy at 2pm. Parents / carers welcome.

Monday 19th May - Y2 will now do Scoot Safe on this day.

Friday 30th May - Non-uniform day. Please bring tombola or raffle donations for the Summer Fair.

Wednesday 11th June - Dads & Donuts event. Details to follow.

Thursday 12th June - Reception Trip to Imagine That. Details to follow.

Thursday 26th June - Sports Day in the afternoon

Wednesday 9th July - YI Trip to Blackpool Zoo. Details to follow.

Saturday 21st June 11:00 - 14:00 - Summer Fair

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Dragonflies

Maisy for amazing stitching skills
Brody for persevering with handwriting

Kingfishers

Lincoln for writing part of a story

Butterflies

Leo for independent writing about Paddington Charlie for brilliant addition William for super sentences using 'er' Alice for amazing writing about Paddington

Ladybirds

Aurora, Noah R, Alexander, Esme W, Carter, Aaron and Connie for wonderful writing about worms

Honeybees

Grayson, Oliver and Noah C for amazing independent writing about worms

Well done everyone!



Gabbi Westhead



Congratulations to Gabbi, our amazing family support worker! She has secured a new role as a SENDIAS Liaison Officer, where she will be working to advocate for and provide support to SEND children in Lancashire. We are very proud of her achieving this promotion and are sure she will be an asset to her new team. Gabbi will be leaving our school at half term.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Gabbi for all her hard work in her role at St. Andrew's. She is a valued member of our team and I know she has supported many families as well as staff members during her time at our school. We will miss her.

We are in the process of recruiting for this role and will keep you informed.

Reading

The more you

READ,

the more things

You will KNOW,

the more you

LEARN GO

the more places you will

This week we have been talking to the children about how important reading at home is. This really helps them to make progress throughout school. At this age, we can't do this without the support of parents. Please read with your child at home as much as possible and let us know using the reading records. Children get I dojo point each time they read and they are all working towards getting Dojo Day at the end of term.

Thank you for your continued support.



Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk



